
 

Our learning this week… 

Project – Why do people leave their homes? 

History 

We have enjoyed sharing the Children’s homelearning this week, with some amazing 
stories from their families that have really helped bring the History alive. The 
children have finished their propaganda posters and they look great. 

English 

The stories are all finished and I have a lot of reading material for the half term! 

Maths 

This week we have been learning about volume and have finished the week 
with a  stacking cube challenge. 

Mental Well being 

We have been talking about mental health and looking after our mental well being in 
class. The children have enjoyed a mindfulness colouring challenge as their Morning 
Challenge this week (see photos below) and we have taken a week off our usual 

Maths Morning challenges. I will be suggesting to the 
children they have a good break over half term and to not 
do any SATS test books, I would still suggest they take 

some time to enjoy a spot 
of reading though. 
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